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Project extension – Platt Street   

Hunter Water is rehabilitating our stormwater network in Waratah, which involves 
replacing over 300 metres of a stormwater culvert located near you – along Platt Street, 
Waratah. We have engaged a contractor, Abergeldie Complex Infrastructure 
(Abergeldie), to carry out the work on our behalf.   

Extension to project completion 

Work on Platt Street is continuing, however due to some difficult and unexpected service 
relocations along with complex ground conditions, the project is expected to extend into 
late January 2025. 

We thank you for your ongoing patience during this work. 

Please see the map on the next page for the location of the ongoing work, road closure 
and bus stops that will continue to be affected. 

How will this affect you? 

Access along Platt Street will continue to be restricted at times however access to 
properties will be maintained. The traffic controllers will also remain onsite to assist.  

The below changes previously communicated will also still be in place, with:  

• temporary full closure of a small section of Platt Street, with no traffic 
between Dulling Street and the roundabout at Turton Road 

• temporary closure of two bus stops on Platt Street between Dulling Street and 
the roundabout at Turton Road (see signage at bus stops) 

• temporary removal of some parking near the work area 

• restrictions on driveways in the work zone (we will liaise directly with affected 
residents) 

• traffic delays for short periods during the work 

• reduced speed limits of 40km/h  

• construction traffic signs and traffic control personnel assisting with vehicle 
movements, pedestrians and cyclists 

• construction workers, trucks, equipment and vehicles in the area during standard 
construction hours of 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturday. 

Contact us 

We are here to help and answer any questions you may have about the project. Please 

call Jane Sullivan at Abergeldie Complex Infrastructure on 0475 049 130 or email 

cpcommunity@abergeldie.com  
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Map of works – Platt Street, Waratah 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This work is being delivered by Abergeldie Complex 
Infrastructure on behalf of Hunter Water. 

 


